
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

7 October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: The National Museum of Computing 
 
Thank you for your interest in the above trip.  Demand far exceeded the places available and 
we therefore drew names at random to allocate places in order to be as fair as possible. 
 
Unfortunately your son or daughter has been unsuccessful in securing one of the 50 available 
places, however, they have been placed on a reserve list.  Should any spaces become available, 
a further draw will take place and if your son or daughter’s name is drawn you shall be notified. 
 
In the meantime, should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
jspencer@st-martins.essex.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Spencer 
Teacher of Computing & Trip Leader 


